
June 28th, 2024 

Dear Lower Nicola Residents, 

Cl LOWER NICOLA 
Cl INDIAN BAND 

RE: Access to Guichon Creek behind properties on Marshall Road, Fyall Road, Turner Avenue, Carrington 

Street and Guichon Avenue for the Purpose of Fish Habitat Assessment. 

The Lower Nicola Indian Band Fisheries Team will be walking the stream to conduct fish habitat 

assessments to determine what type of salmonid presence is in Guichon Creek after the 2017 floods. The 

crew alongside LNIB'S senior Biologist and Fisheries Research Assistant will be in the area from July 2nd to 

July 3 l 5t, 2024. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Alex La Force (Cumulative Effects Coordinator) at 

alex.laforce@lnib.net or (778) 899-5713 or Kasey Stirling (Fisheries Research Assistant) at 

kasey.stirling@lnib.net or (250) 267-9544. 

LNIB Fisheries Team 

181 Nawishaskin Lane, Merritt, BC V1 K OA7 
Phone: 250-378-5157 I Fax: 250-378-6188 I Toll Free: 1-888-447-1744

Email: reception@lnib.net 
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